
papers, which get down to the real detail that is necessary at this stage of our-work. 
We have also seen agreement on a useful substantive record of the present state of 
our negotiations. My delegation believes that annex 1 to the Working Group e repor 
sets out clearly the position on many of the substantive provisions that will oe 
needed in a chemical weapons convention, and that it will enable Governments to 
analyse in depth the areas where an effort to achieve solutions is now required.
We can see the shape of a convention emerging and we have an outline for our futur 
work. I should ale a like, Mr. Chairman, to thank the hard-working co-ordinators o 
the contact groups for their efforts; the detailed descriptions contained in their 
reports of common views and of differences of opinion will need to be considered 
carefully, with the main report of the Working Grpup, in the preparations to be made
for next session.

which offers a practical model of a verification system for the destruction of 
stockpiles. We hoped that this would provoke a full discussion o, all aspects oi 
this important issue. We were therefore disappointed that Contact -roup Aof - 
Chemical Weapons Working Group did not make a serious effort to deal with this k y 
issue, but instead spent much of its time examining in depth rather minor poin. s 
the Convention, such as the question of the transfer of stockpiles to another State 
for the purpose of destruction.

Fortunately, Mr. Chairman, in the other Contact Groups more 8^bs^^! J®3* *
done on the central issues with which the Groups were entrusted. ^J®^^ures 
particularly welcomed the elaboration in Contact Group B ox ' faet-fjjtfxng pr 'ork 
for use in connection with verification by challenge, together with the further work 
on the related issue of the structure of a consultative committee. Challenge
inspection and fact-finding procedures are clearly vital ®Je®ents -tv-net which
verification regime of the chemical weapons convention. They are th- *y 
will allow States to call for international investigation of any problems^iu^ J 
have with any aspect of the convention. We look forward to further work in this area
next year.

Interesting ideas also emerged from the work on the question of use of 
chemical weapons in Contact Group C. We welcome the clear statement vhich *a^n° 
been made thït all delegations can accept that the convention should ensure tnat the
use of chemical weapons is banned. We are grateful to Mr. *
efforts to find a way of expressing this underlying agreement, which will not weaken 

Protocol^ Thi^, iSfad, » delegation' 6 « -ajor ^o^PBU-njhen

atockpilee are being ran Sovn and destroyed, obligation, undertaken by Statea under
the existing regine, under the Geneva Protocol, t^°toa Geneva
extended to States parties to the new convention, which are not P ‘

After the 10-year period, when everyone is satisfied that cheouxal 
veaoons stocks have been destroyed, we would then wish to aee all States Paries 
to the new convention subject to an obligation not
Med conflict in ^y oircama regardle,^"roup C L triad to addraaa

* will consider carefully during the

Protocol.

Geneva Protocol, this problem, and ve hope that all delegations
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(Mr. Cromartie, United Kingdom)
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